
 

 

The Winnipeg Regional Health Authority recently changed companies that provide funded 
supplies and services through the Sleep Disorder Centre, including CPAP and BiPap equipment. 
The current vendors are Medigas and CPAP Machines Canada. 
 
You are receiving this letter as a patient who has previously received or is currently receiving 
service through vendor VitalAire.  
 
As of October 1, 2024, VitalAire will no longer provide funded services through the Sleep 
Disorder Centre. Your care will be transferred to CPAP Machines Canada after September 15, 
2024. Your prescription will be forwarded to CPAP Machines Canada to allow them to meet 
your care needs.  
 
CPAP Machines Canada locations: 
 

o 4-660 Sterling Lyon Parkway, Winnipeg  (431-831-4313) 
o A2-650 1st Street, Brandon (431-808-5383) 

Should you wish to have your care transferred to Medigas Manitoba instead, please contact the 
Sleep Disorder Centre 204-788-8570 before September 15. 
 
Medigas Manitoba locations:  

o 150 McPhillips Street, Winnipeg (204-786-2727) 
o 1617 1st Street, Brandon location (204-717-6500) 

Funded services through the Sleep Disorder Centre include: 
 
BiPap  

o Device repair/replacement 
o Yearly supplies 
o Troubleshooting and mask refitting 

CPAP 
o Device replacement 
o Troubleshooting and mask refitting (does not include the cost of the mask) 
o Consumable supplies will continue to be purchased by the patient at any 

supplier 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Sleep Disorder Centre at 204-788-8570 should you have any questions. 


